Police super-complaints: police
response to victims of modern slavery
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1. 4 April 2022

The responses have now been published for this report. The link to these
responses has been added to this page.

2. 26 May 2021

Updated to include the report of the findings for the super complaint
and the report’s press release

3. 1 July 2019
Updated details about the police super-complaint.
4. 29 April 2019

First published.
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